
Information on the possibility of inspection of Preliminary Design 

 

Preliminary Design (Idejni Projekat - IDP) for the Construction of a Regional Sanitary Landfill with 

Accompanying Facilities for Waste Management for the City of Novi Sad and Municipalities of 

Bačka Palanka, Bački Petrovac, Beočin, Žabalj, Srbobran, Temerin and Vrbas for the Purpose of 

Establishing Regional Waste Management System, No. E-18/20-4, is available in hard copy in 

English and Serbian language, only for inspection, from 22 July 2024 until 5 September 2024, at 

the following address: 

City Administration for Communal Affairs of the City of Novi Sad (Gradska uprava za komunalne 

poslove Grada Novog Sada) 

Address: Novi Sad, 2 Žarka Zrenjanina St, IV floor, room no. 94 

Person in charge: Ms Senka Sekulić, Adviser 

Tel.:  +381 21 488 985 

E-mail: senka.sekulic@uprava.novisad.rs   

Inspections are performed from Monday to Friday, from 10:00 - 14:00 h CET.  

An inspection of the Preliminary Design has to be announced via email senka.sekulic@uprava.novisad.rs  

at least one day before the planned date of the inspection.  
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